In response to your paper sent to us by the APA in regards to registration for overseas applicants the problem of application is often that it is unwieldy and time consuming and option 2 may result in this option 4 is the best option fir ease and the second for security. This is a compromise stance. My memory serves me to focus on a couple of incidences where there was a history but it wasn't made public I think that we have to protect the public and option 2 should be a prerequisite for the candidates. There may be some cases as pointed out where this is unobtainable and provision can be made for this, but this is a proviso for the discretion of the board considering the circumstances

L Nelson NAC rep APA